
P001365-080522 - Public Records Request

Message History (3)

On 8/10/2022 1:55:09 PM, SBSO Public Records Center wrote:

Subject: [Records Center] Public Records Request :: P001365-080522
Body:
Re: Public Records Request of August 03, 2022. Reference #: P001365-080522

Dear Public Records Request Stephen Raher:

The Santa Barbara Sheriff's Office has identified records that appears to be responsive to your records request
dated August 03, 2022.

The records have been released to our online Public Records Center. You can log into the system and download
your responsive records.

Should you have any additional questions or concerns, please respond to this email.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Susan Campbell
Administrative Office Professional II
Records
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On 8/5/2022 2:45:24 PM, SBSO Public Records Center wrote:

Dear Stephen Raher:
Thank you for your interest in public records of Santa Barbara County Sheriff. Your request has been received
and is being processed. Your request was received in this office on 8/3/2022 and given the reference number
P001365-080522 for tracking purposes.

To Whom it May Concern:

Please accept this request, pursuant to the California Public Records Act, Cal. Gov. Code § 6251, et seq.,
for the following document(s) maintained by your agency: all currently operative contracts (including
amendments) between Santa Barbara County and Global Tel*Link Corporation or its subsidiaries or
aliases, including Telmate, LLC and ViaPath Technologies.

I would prefer to receive responsive records via email (sent to sraher@prisonpolicy.org), however, I will
accept paper documents if necessary, mailed to my attention at P.O. Box 15189, Portland, OR 97293.

Due to the public-interest focus of our organization’s work, and the lack of any commercial benefit to our
organization, I respectfully ask that any fee for this document request be waived. Nonetheless, if you deny
this request for a fee waiver, I agree to pay any reasonable copying and postage fees of not more than $25. If
the cost would be greater than this amount, please notify me. In any event, if there are associated fees,
please provide an invoice indicating the charges for each document.

I hope to hear from you in 10 days as contemplated by Cal. Gov. Code § 6253(c). If you choose to deny this
request, please provide a written explanation for the denial, including a reference to the specific statutory
exemption(s) upon which you rely. Also, please provide all segregable portions of otherwise exempt
material.

If you have any questions concerning this request, do not hesitate to contact me at sraher@prisonpolicy.org
or by phone at (413) 527-0845, ext. 316.

Sincerely,
Stephen Raher

Your request will be forwarded to the relevant person(s) to locate the information you seek and to determine
the volume and any costs associated with satisfying your request. You will be contacted about the availability
and/or provided with copies of the records in question.

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center.

On 8/5/2022 2:45:23 PM, SBSO Public Records Center wrote:

Request was created by staff
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